

## CITY OF YORBA LINDA

P.O. BOX 87014

CALIFORNIA 92885-8714

February 17, 2017

Orange County Grand Jury Carrie L. Carmody, Ph.D. 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

RE: Progress Report 2015-2016 Orange County Grand Jury Report "Drones: Know

Before You Fly"

Dear Dr. Carmody:

In response to your letter dated February 7, 2017, requesting a progress report on recommendations agreed upon by the City of Yorba Linda regarding drone regulations, the responses are as follows:

R.4. Each city should establish and publish on its website a point of contact for drone-related citizen complaints by December 30, 2016.

The City of Yorba Linda has implemented the above-mentioned recommendation by placing a notice on the City's website under Latest News. The point of contact is the Orange County Sheriff's Department, reporting should be directed to Sheriff's Non-Emergency Dispatch at (714) 647-7000 or (949) 770-6011. You may also find this information on the City's website at <a href="http://ci.yorba-linda.ca.us/index.php/40-urgent/756-drones-know-before-you-fly">http://ci.yorba-linda.ca.us/index.php/40-urgent/756-drones-know-before-you-fly</a>.

R.5: Each city should post FAA drone ownership and operation education links on city-related websites, newsletter, and flyers by December 30, 2016.

The City of Yorba Linda has provided a link <a href="http://www.knowbeforeyoufly.org/">http://www.knowbeforeyoufly.org/</a> on the City's website regarding Federal Aviation Administration recommendations pertaining to drone regulations. You may find this information on the City's website at <a href="http://ci.yorba-linda.ca.us/index.php/40-urgent/756-drones-know-before-you-fly">http://ci.yorba-linda.ca.us/index.php/40-urgent/756-drones-know-before-you-fly</a>.

Please consider this letter as confirmation that the City of Yorba Linda has fully implemented the recommendations above to comply with the 2016-2017 Orange County Grand Jury Report. If you have any questions, please contact me via phone at (714) 961-7130 or via email at <a href="mailto:dbrantley@yorba-linda.org">dbrantley@yorba-linda.org</a>.

Sincerely,

David Brantley, AICP

Director of Community Development

c: City Council City Manager